
PETER & THE W   LF

Join the Michigan Learning Channel as we take a
virtual field trip to visit the Grand Rapids Ballet and
the Battle Creek Symphony Orchestra. You will
meet dancers and musicians, practice your foot
placement, and even play an instrument! 

Afterward, tune in to the Michigan Learning
Channel for the October 13th television premiere
of the children's symphony, Peter and the Wolf,
featuring musicians from the Battle Creek
Symphony and dancers from the Grand Rapids
Ballet. See you soon!

VIRTUAL FIELD TRIP

To learn more, visit us
at MichiganLearning.org

Scan the code 
to catch the bus!

www.bit.ly/3yZnwmf


